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                 August Newsletter
 

Welcome to the  
2018-2019  School Year 

We have three new staff members 
this year.  Mrs. Elisha Blickenstaff 
(Admin. Assistant/School Nurse), 

Tiffany Woodside (Lunch-Aftercare 
Coordinator) and Jason Pool 

(Music Specials Teacher).  We are 
so happy they have joined the ECA 

family. 
 

August Hot Lunches 
We have two hot lunch dates in 

the month of August. We will be 

providing hot lunch on August 9 

and August 23. The order forms 

will go home the Monday before 

the lunch with specifics.  If you 

would like to help with hot lunch, 

please let us know! 
 

ECA KIDS on-a 

Mission 
Our first Mission Project will be 

Operation Christmas Child 
starting Sept. 1st.  More 

information to come. 
 

ECA Board Meeting 

Our Board meeting will be held on 
Thursday, August 16 at 4:30 pm. 

You are always welcome to attend. 
  

Scholarship 

Information 
Please stop by and visit us about 

scholarship applications.  Don’t 

delay – apply today! 

 

School Uniforms 
The school uniform policy for this 

year is as follows: 
1. Red, white, or navy blue polo shirts 

with the school logo available at 
Flashover Graphics. 

2.  Black, blue, or khaki(brown) 
pants, shorts, or skirts. 

3.  Shoes must have backs/tennis 
shoes on PE days. 

4.  No skin tights pants/legging 
unless worn with shorts or skirts 

covering them. 
Please keep all clothing solid colors.  

 

FACTS 

MANAGEMENT 
Tuition payment are now made 

through FACTS.  Every student 

should have a FACTS account 

setup.  See Terra with any 

questions. 

ECA Committees 
Invitations to attend the 

committee meetings will be 

sent out soon.  This is your 

opportunity to get involved in 

the school and complete some 

parent involvement time.  

Please watch for this 

information to be coming 

home with your student. 

Parent Teacher 

Conferences Aug. 27-28 
Please make sure you have 

your times set up for your 

conferences.  Note:  On Aug. 

28
th

 all students will be 

released at 12:30.  Signups 

will be sent home soon. 

Blessed are those who trust in the Lord 
and have made the Lord their hope 

and confidence. 
…Jeremiah 17:7 

 

Change Wars! 
Change Wars are coming!  

We will begin competing on 

Wednesday, August 22
nd

 and 

complete the Wars on  

Thursday,  Sept. 6
th

.  Bring 

coins for your child’s class 

and bills to subtract from the 

total of the other classes.  The 

class that has the most points 

by the 6
th

 will receive  

a pizza party!!!  

 

 

PRAISES: 
A big thank you to all the parents and 

students that attended the back to school 
night.  Parents have been so generous with 
picking apples off the tree and supplying 
classroom and office supplies. Every ECA 
classroom has been blessed by the church 

members that painted this summer.  Another 
huge blessing:  Doug Pool donated a 

truckload of rock for our playground and we 
had four hardworking parents that spread 
the rock.   We had a successful start of 

school and praise the Lord for each family 
at ECA this year.  


